Year 4 Homework - Week beginning: 31.10.16

Welcome back! We hope you had a well-deserved break. We are really looking forward to continuing our learning journey in year 4 with our exciting Romans topic. Thank you for your continuous support with helping your child with their home learning.



Reading - Please make sure you read every day for 15 minutes and remember to keep your reading record up to date. In your reading journal write a reading entry (it needs to be half a page). Use your activity sheet that is in your reading journal to help you select an appropriate task.

Maths

This week we have been	Next week we will be learning
learning to:	to:
Read, write and convert time between analogue and digital 12- and 24-hour clocks.	Recall multiplication and division facts for tables up to 12x12.

IMPORTANT UPCOMING EVENTS:

Tube Library Grand Opening on the 1st November.

REMINDER:

Home learning - We gave out a letter at our parent consultation evenings explaining the changes to our home learning days. Please remember that home learning will now be sent out on a Friday to be returned on a Wednesday.

SAMBA

After half term Covent Garden will Continue to have their Samba sessions.

Knightsbridge will commence their Samba Sessions- PLEASE REMEMBER TO COLLECT FROM THE STUDIO AT HOMETIME EVERY MONDAY.

Your maths activity for this week:

Please complete the 'Telling the time sheets' for homework. Feel free to let us know how your child got on with their activity in their home learning book.

<u>Times table challenge</u> - please choose from either 'Mild', 'Spicy' or 'Hot' and practise those times tables so that you know them (in any order). In class as part of our Maths starters you will be given a super times table challenge.

MILD SPICY HOT X3 X6 X12

<u>Spellings</u> - Each week when teaching spellings we will focus on a different prefix. A prefix is a group of letters that is added to the beginning of a word to change its meaning. This week's prefix is sub. This means below/under. We will also include some words from the word list we gave you at the parent consultation evenings.

Please see your child's new spellings sheet in your Home Learning book. You can use the spelling sheet to write your sentences on or you could use the lines in your book.

TOPIC HALF TERMLY PROJECT - COMIC STRIP PROJECT



In Science we will be learning about the water cycle. We will focus on identifying the part played by evaporation and condensation in the water cycle and associate the rate of evaporation with temperature.

Your topic homework is to draw a comic strip showing the life of a water droplet as it journeys through the water cycle

You must include the following vocabulary terms:

- evaporation
- condensation
- precipitation
- water vapour
- water cycle

Your comic must be colourful, neat and imaginative. We have enclosed a comic strip template in your child's home learning book if you wish to use it, but we are very happy for you to use your own style too.